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No. 52/14

To
All Employees
IHEST. Shibpur

Office of the Director
Indian Institute of Engineering Science
and Technology (IIEST), Shibpur
Howrah - 711 103

Dated, February 28, 2018

(through the respective Dean, Head of the Department, Centre and Schools)

Dear Colleagues,

As discussed with you in the morning, I would like to once again inform you that the
fitment process has been completed for the non-teaching employees and officers and is awaiting
for the final approval of the Hon’ble Minister of HRD. MHRD has informed me that final order
will be issued at the carliest.

However, other issues related to the employees will be imitated once the fitment reaches

us.

Keeping in view of the above, | would once again request all the employees to maintain

peace and congenial atmosphere and stay away from agitation.

With best wishes,

{ Ajoy Kumar Ray )



